
I am in favour of "Change of  use of  public conveniences (sal generis) to bar (Class A4)." 
I think this is a great idea. I've lived in the area for 8 years and can't ever remember the toilets beheg 
use? (Someone will tell me now that they're open every weekend 1 
I walk past them most days and don't even notice them now. 
Are we not for preservation and adaptive reuse? 
It'll all help with rejuvenating the Kentish Town area. 
Good luck to them with the application. 
Cheers 

Steve Smith 
29C Grove Terrace 
London 
NW51PL 



On Friday. 28 March 2014, 9;50,Laura Hornell wrote 

I fully support this application. It seems exciting and innovative 
and will add some chic to this end of Kentish Town. 
Laura Sorrell 
la Leverton Place 
NW5 2PL 


